Dear Friends of ASAP

Thank you for being a part of ASAP. Your continued
support makes our work possible.

Happy Valentine’s Day!
Special thanks to our friends at The International

Foundation for providing seed-money for ASAP’s
new Tools For Empowerment Project.

TOOLS FOR EMPOWERMENT - Investing in Youth

Beginning in March, if you are near
Peachtree City, GA, you can give a
vocational school graduates in Haiti
hope for the future by just donating
your used tools and building
materials. They may look worthless
to you, but can be a game-changer for
a young vocational graduate in Haiti.

Call (678) 333-5925 to arrange drop
off, collection or to hold a tool drive
for ASAP at your school or church.

Go ahead - do something amazing! Click here to learn more.

ASAP’s sister programs in Africa continues to grow and help more families each year.
Zimbabwe looks forward to an expanded partnership with HIVOS, after a successful
pilot project in 2013.Malawi is proud to announce the launch their own website
http://www.asapmw.org, where you can read more details about their fantastic work.

Thank you once again for your interest.
Warm regards,

Tom Arsenault
ASAP President
ASAP
P.0.Box 2275 Peachtree City GA 30269 (678) 333-5925
www.asapempowers.org info@asapempowers.org




